COMMUNICATION - C82
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

Froms bshnaoe! -

Sent: Saturday, July 11, 2020 6:52 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposed development

Dear Mr.Coles,
Please register our vehement objection to the proposed condo development plans at the Yonge &
Steeles area.
1) The proposed density and height are too drastic, between double & triple that allowed in the
Secondary plan.
2) There has been no consultation with the community residents.
3) This will overwhelm the existing services and infrastructure in the community.
Please keep us informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.
Barry & Debbie Shnabel
[l relicia Court

Sent from Gmail Mobile



